
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2013 5:30:38 PM
Subject: Re: Emailing: 2013 FGI Awards Reception

Got it. And, to be totally stupid ... Are there 2 different Bosch companies?

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

On Mar 28, 2013, at 5:29 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Yes, they are either participating in one or the other.
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
> Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 5:26 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Re: Emailing: 2013 FGI Awards Reception
>
> I looked at this again ... The companies listed are all the companies that we have invited and are 
playing or attending Friday?
>
> Amy D. Duffy
> Chief of Staff
> SCPRT
>
> On Mar 28, 2013, at 5:11 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
>> Thoughts?
>>
>> Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:
>>
>> 2013 FGI Awards Reception
>>
>>
>> Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving
certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments 
are handled.
>> <2013 FGI Awards Reception.pdf>
>
>
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